PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION GENERAL MEETING

Tuesday, September 21, 2010

The meeting was called to order by the President, Joe Gorman, at 7:00 PM.

Present: Joe Gorman, Elaine Dreidame, Jerry Ferlisi, Carolyn Reichel, Ron Husted, Ken Copp, Pat Layman, Bill Garner. Absent: Myron Henry Residents: 145

The minutes of the August meeting were approved with one addition, Pat Layman was present.

The Treasurer's report was accepted as read by Jerry Ferlisi:

Balance on Hand 8/1/20 \$57,911

Receipts 6,567

Expenses 6,265

Ending Balance 8/31/10 \$58,213

<u>VPAA/PALMS</u>: Bob Rutkowski, new President, spoke to the membership noting that a decision has not been made concerning a site. He will keep the POA informed as plans unfold.

<u>Hall of Fame</u>: Joe reminded attendees that application forms for nominees for 2010 were available at the back of the room.

<u>Membership:</u> Pat Layman informed the group that 1500 2010 dues renewal notices were mailed out with 200 responses to date. She passed a sign-up sheet for residents to assist with the 2011 mailings, expected to be mailed in January 2011.

<u>Candidate's night:</u> Candidates running for office in the Villages were invited to speak 4 – 5 minutes to the membership. Each candidate utilized that time to introduce his/herself, describe pertinent background and experience, and present a platform. Candidates were requested to be available for questions after the meeting. (List of presenters attached)

50/50: Three winning tickets in the amount of \$20 each were presented to lucky winners.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:15 PM.

Refreshments were available for all.

Respectfully Submitted,

Carolyn Reichel, Secretary